Rooftop Library News – Summer 2013
All Rooftop K-8 students are expected to read daily over the summer and encouraged to participate in the SF Public Library Summer Reading Program.  Students log minutes of reading and receive nice prizes for just 10 hours of reading or more.  Registration starts June 1st online or in person at your local branch library. 

 Rooftop Library Website

http://follett.sfusd.edu
On the K-8 School Libraries list, click on Rooftop Burnett and Mayeda,
Now save this to your favorites and have fun exploring!

If you would like summer reading information and lists of age appropriate books or access to eBooks, please visit the Rooftop Library Website.  Things to find on our website include:

· 2013 SFPL Summer Reading Program http://sfpl.org 

· eBook links – quality books kids can read online

· What to Read? Book Lists for Kids & Teens
· SFUSD student resources (passwords on the back of this paper)
· Reading Resources for Parents
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Enjoy Summer and Happy Reading!

Tamra Marshall,  Rooftop Teacher Librarian  -  marshallt@sfusd.edu            
Studies show that children who read consistently throughout the summer do better when they return to school in the fall.  Please allow your child to select books that they find interesting and fun.  They will be much more motivated to read if it is something they chose.  Also, keep reading aloud to your child, even when they begin reading on their own.











